
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/17/2012 12:51:38 PM 
To: 'timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov' (timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: GTI 

We used to. CA was a big supporter of GRI until the Commission told us to stop funding it in rates. 

Original Message 
From: Simon, Timothy A. [roailto:timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov 1 
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 12:26 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: GTI 

I am on a tour of the Chicago research facility of the Gas Technology Institute. Amazing! We should discuss why 
PG&E is not funding this effort? 
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